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Walsh, Matthew

Subject: FW: Speeding on cemetery st

 
From: Alan Harris <apharris1050@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2025 7:52 PM 
To: Champlin, Byron 
Subject: Speeding on cemetery st  
  

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe] 

Cars go by my house in the morning and in the evening doing 50 plus mph when the speed limit is 25. I've lived 
here for over 12 years and have complained numerous times and I still do not see cruisers all I see is a speed 
limit monitor which only lasts until it's taken down then it's right back to the same thing again. Somebody is 
going to die or get seriously injured the street is used heavily by walkers joggers bicyclists dog walkers you 
name it. I pay over $10,000 in property taxes and would like to see something done before there's a serious 
incident. And I'll be glad to tell you my name is Alan Harris and my phone number is 603-748-8027. If the 
police sat at either end of cemetery Street at 7:00 to 8:00 in the morning or 5:00 to 6:00 in the evening they 
could write a lot of tickets 


